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A Message from Mrs. Petersen  

 

Dear Spring Ridge Families! 

 

The second semester is well underway as we celebrated 

the 100th day of school at the end of January!  Time flies 

when you are having a good time!  Students are making 

tremendous progress in all academic areas.  I am very 

proud of the growth our students are making!  It is very 

apparent that learning is important to our Spring Ridge 

students.  Thank you for all that you do to encourage 

learning at home and for emphasizing the importance of 

school.   

 

Laurinda Petersen  
Spring Ridge Principal  

February 2023 
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•February 2 - Final day to order books with Paper Pie Book Fair 

•February 6 - PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM 

• February 9 - 2nd Grade Music Program 6:00 PM / 3rd Grade Music 

 Program, 7:00 PM  

• February 10 - Valentine’s Day Parties 2:30 pm  

• Februrary 13-28 - The Makery Door Hanger Fundraiser 

•February 14-15 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

   **Early Dismissal 2:06 PM & Mid-Quarter Reports are given to parents at   
Conferences.  

• February 16 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-Service  

• February 17 - NO SCHOOL   

• February 22 - Book Swap  

February Calendar of Events 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

February 14 and 15 are Parent/Teacher Conferences.  We will once again 

be using the online scheduler, Pick-A-Time, to schedule PT Conferences just 

like we have in the past.  A handout was sent home with students on 

January 20th explaining this process.  Parents were also sent an email with 

this information.  The online scheduler will open for you to sign up at 10 AM 

on Monday, January 30th and it will close at 11:59 PM on Sunday, February 

12th.  

 If you have any questions, please contact the Spring Ridge Office at 402-

637-0204.  There is an early dismissal on both February 14 and February 15 at 

2:06 PM with a Teacher In-Service on Thursday, February 16th and NO 

SCHOOL on Friday, February 17th.   
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NSCAS Testing Timeline 

We’ve got Spirit, Yes We Do 

REMEMBER: FRIDAYS are Spirit Day! 

Encourage your children to wear their Spring Ridge apparel on Fridays to 

show their school spirit. If your child doesn’t have any Spring Ridge apparel, 

our school colors are blue and yellow. Students can also just wear clothing 

that is blue and/or yellow to show their Spring Ridge spirit on Fridays. Thank 

you for your support! 

All students in grades three through eight, as well as 11th grades, will take 

part in NSCAS (Nebraska Student Centered Assessment System).  Results 

from the NSCAS will be used to identify strengths and areas of need across 

the district, as well as for each individual student.  It is important that your 

student(s) be present during these assessments in order to get an accurate 

snapshot of their level of mastery in relation to state standards.  These results 

will also allow our teaching staff to guide classroom instruction based on 

areas of need.  Listed below are the scheduled dates for the NSCAS 

assessments at Spring Ridge.  Please be mindful of these dates when 

scheduling appointments, vacations, etc.  If you have any questions 

regarding NSCAS assessments or scheduled testing dates, please feel free 

to contact Laurinda Petersen at 402-637-0204. 

NSCAS Reading & Math for 3rd through 5th Grade Students & NSCAS Science 

for 5th Grade Students is scheduled during the weeks of April 3-21. 
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https://elkhornps-ar.rschooltoday.com/
https://dhhs.ne.gov/Immunization/School-Summary-RR-English.pdf
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PTO NEWS 
 

 

Paper Pie Book Fair is Ending Soon! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

We want to shout out to each and every Spring Ridge parent and/or 

family member who has provided countless support mechanisms 

throughout the school year. We are honored to serve as your PTO 

Board, and could not do what we do without your volunteer time, 

monetary donations, suggestions and feedback and so much more.  

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFMtVNE2PQ/Bu85SHFyJT5-qBZgYPRjKQ/view?website#2
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PTO NEWS 
 

 

Please Join Us for our 

Next PTO Meeting! 

Mark your calendars to join us for 

the February PTO Meeting taking 

place on Monday February 6th at 7 

PM in the Spring Ridge Library. We 

love to see new (and former) faces 

and hear your thoughts and ideas! 

Order your Yearbook before it’s too late! 

TO PLACE AN ORDER:  

To place an order online, go to: yearbookforever.com. Search for 

Spring Ridge Elementary, then click Shop Store. Select "Yearbook", 

then Continue. Enter your student's information, then Add to Cart 

and Checkout.  

If you'd like to avoid the $2.25 fee online, print off this order form and 

return completed form and payment to school prior to Feb. 3rd.  

 TO FIND AN ORDER: 

If you're unsure if you've ordered or not, go to yearbookforever.com 

and enter your email address in the "Find an Order" box. If an online 

order was placed, you'll receive an automated order summary 

email (check your spam folder!) 

If you think you may have submitted a paper-order, please 

email:  springridgeyearbook@gmail.com and our dedicated 

Yearbook Chairs will look into it for you.  

https://yearbookforever.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zbVsxMwr1VSd7RzCiBdFH0HnQnfXwfd6/view?usp=share_link
https://yearbookforever.com/
mailto:springridgeyearbook@gmail.com?subject=Yearbook%20Order%20Inquiry
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PTO NEWS 
 

 

Start gathering your used books at home! 

 

Valentines Day Parties 

Spring Ridge Students will 

celebrate Valentine’s Day on 

Friday, Feb. 10th at 2:30 PM. 

There are several remaining 

opportunities to help with the 

parties. Please note: You must 

sign-up to volunteer in order to 

enter the classrooms for the 

parties.   
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PTO NEWS 
 

 
We need your help - Just click the image below! 

 

https://www.paypal.com/US/fundraiser/charity/1831300
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PTO NEWS 
 

 NEW! COMING SOON! 

Be on the lookout for more info from PTO Email! 
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PTO NEWS 
 

 
Have you updated your Directory Listing? Click on the image 

below to log-in and update your information! Thank You! 
 

 

https://springridgepto.membershiptoolkit.com/
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The Spring Ridge Review  is a 

monthly newsletter published by 

the staff and volunteers of 

Spring Ridge Elementary School, 

Elkhorn Public Schools in  

Omaha, Nebraska.  
 

Address 

17830 Shadow Ridge Drive 

Elkhorn, NE  68130 
 

Principal 

Laurinda Petersen 

lpetersen@epsne.org 
 

Secretary 

Muriel Manske 

mmanske@epsne.org 
 

Editor 

Cassi DeAngelis 

 

Connect 

 

Contribute 

Sign up for our Shopping Rewards so 

when you shop, Spring Ridge receives 

a certain percentage back quarterly! 

Sign up to support Spring Ridge right 

away! 

Ensure you stay connected! 

Have you been receiving emails from the PTO?  

The Spring Ridge PTO sends emails containing 

important information about what is happening 

at Spring Ridge. For your child to be in tune with 

the latest, be sure to subscribe to the PTO emails. 

Subscribe to our emails or click on the email icon 

to the left to sign up! 

mailto:lpetersen@epsne.org
mailto:mmanske@epsne.org
https://tinyurl.com/eagledirectory
https://www.facebook.com/springridgepto
http://www.springridgepto.com/
mailto:springridgeelementarypto@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CtaLiMgRnOR3dxSbHSQx7364rHkcIU8B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z4wDjCbK1ZUTz71IvX7jNhzlihkj_6WA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z4wDjCbK1ZUTz71IvX7jNhzlihkj_6WA/view?usp=sharing
mailto:springridgeelementarypto@gmail.com

